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Your submission for this review:

Capital costs for new developments should be borne by developers. It is inappropriate for people who have paid for the
existing infrastructure for their home to be levied for new developments. We have already paid for our infrastructure. The
proposed size of the increases are unaffordable for me and most people in my circumstances as an age pensioner.





